
 
 

 

 

 

 

Susan Hall AM 

Chairman of the Police and Crime Committee 

 

Kaya Comer-Schwartz 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 

Mayor’s Office for Policing and Crime  

 

(Sent by email) 12 March 2025 

 

 

Dear Kaya,  

 

Please find attached the Police and Crime Committee’s response to the Mayor’s draft Police and 

Crime Plan 2025-29, in accordance with section 33(1) of the Police Reform and Social Responsibility 

Act 2011, as agreed at the Committee’s meeting on 12 March 2025. 

 

We look forward to receiving your response to the recommendations in the report. Please copy your 

reply to Janette Roker, the Committee’s Senior Policy Advisor (janette.roker@london.gov.uk).  

 

Do not hesitate to contact Janette to discuss in more detail. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Susan Hall AM 

Chairman of the Police and Crime Committee 
 

 

City Hall 

Kamal Chunchie Way 

London 

E16 1ZE 

Tel: 020 7983 4000 
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